
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA 
REPORT 

 

TO: Kate Thunstrom- City Administrator 

FROM: Dave Schmidt- Fire Chief 

SUBJECT: Resolution- Accepting Grant Award for Shared Services Study     

DATE: February 18, 2025 
  

OVERVIEW: 

The fire department applied for a Shared Services Grant through the State of Minnesota and 
the Department of Public Safety to study the viability of a Shared Services Study with the City 
of Bethel. We are very excited to report that we were successful in obtaining a grant in the 
amount of $40,000 dollars for this study, this requires a match of funds from the city in the 
amount of $4,000. As required by the State of Minnesota, to move forward with the study and 
to accept the funds of the grant, the Council is required to a pass a resolution authorizing staff 
to move forward.  

 

ACTION TO BE CONSIDERED: 

Motion to approve a Resolution accepting a Shared Services Study Grant from the State of 
Minnesota, Department of Public Safety.  

 

BUDGET IMPLICATION: 

 

 

Attachments: 

 Resolution 

 Grant Contract 


